
SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 
February 10, 2022 

Minutes 
 

Present 
 
Present: Kurt Kunze, Staci Godfrey, Brandon Coleman, Michelle Fair, Dale Crans, Anne Logue, 

Derreck Lanzer 
   
Absent:   Nicole Warfel, Alesia Rudinski 
 

I. Prior month’s minutes were approved by a motion from Brandon Coleman. 
II. The committee’s mandated safety training, required each school year, is scheduled for March 

24, 2022 at 3:30 p.m.  All members must be in attendance.  The training will be virtual.   
III. There were seven work injuries for the month of January 2022 to report.  No lost time was 

incurred on any of the injuries.   
IV. The Risk Manager Newsletter distributed to committee members during the meeting 

pertained to the importance of restricting certain access areas and equipment, ultimately 
decreasing the risks of accessing hazardous equipment requiring operation by trained 
personnel, unlocked or open breaker panels in hallways, roof and other special access areas 
that make buildings more vulnerable, and so on.  A conversation then ensued about the 
current vulnerability studies being conducted by the PA State Police, assessing our school 
buildings’ vulnerability that may present greater risk.  Dale Crans and Brandon Coleman 
currently serve on the committee assisting the State Police with these studies.    

V. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, 3/24/2022 at 3:30 p.m., and will be held virtually.  
As indicated above, the mandated safety training is scheduled for this date and time and all 
must be in attendance.      

VI. The meeting was adjourned at 3:47 p.m.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Anne Logue 

 
 
 

 


